University of Minnesota

Twin Cities Campus

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health

Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015 612-624-1818 Fax: 612-624-0315

November 2, 1992

Susan Foote, JD 154 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Dr. Foote:

It was a pleasure to hear you, after hearing about your activities for a long time from colleagues here. I would be interested in your ideas of how we might develop a process in which legislative staffs, NIH and the scientific and industrial communities might address topical issues together, as well as long-term planning, in more fruitful ways than now. Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Mayo Professor of Public Health

/nmf